
From: Cody Belknap
To: City Recorder
Subject: Rate adjustments
Date: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 5:40:49 AM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

I’m wondering how you guys can keep upping rates and think it’s ok? 18 charge for water for you to use how you
see fit. The negative impact your doing to our community especially the low income families scraping there way
through a horrible economy and you thing it’s ok to raise rates and kick them when there down. Your about as bad
as the teachers board

Sent from my iPhone
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